
Class 3 Newsletter 

                  Autumn Term – 11/09/19 

This Week... 
In Maths we have been looking at place value; we have 
been reading, writing and demonstrating our understanding 
of numbers up to one thousand.  In our English lessons we 
started to read our Class Novel: George’s Marvellous 
Medicine by Roald Dahl.  We have been describing the 
characters, looking at the author’s choice of language and 
answering questions about the text.  In Geography we have 
begun our topic about rivers.  We have also been thinking 
about Online Safety in our Computing lesson.  Each children 
wrote a prayer for the new school year in R.E – we have 
been thanking God for bringing us back to school safely and 
asking him to help us throughout the year.   
 

Additionally the children have been using their 

TIMES TABLE ROCKSTARS ACCOUNTS!  Please 

encourage them to log on and use this at home as 

often as possible (please see separate letter which 

contains further instructions and a username and 

password) 

 

Next Week... 

Maths 
Next week we will be continuing to look at place value in 
numbers.  We will also be doing some mental calculation.  

English 
We will be continuing to read George’s Marvellous Medicine 
focusing on word type, sentence structure and speech in stories.  
We will also be discussing the story and showing our 
understanding of the text.  
 

POLITE REMINDER 

Thank you so much for your cooperation at Drop Off and 

Pick Up times. Class 3 are to be dropped off and collected 

from the Lea Road back gate entrance.  Please can we ask 

that parents stick to the allocated times in order to keep 

everybody safe and avoid congestion outside school. 

Class 3 DROP OFF – 8.45am – 9am 

Class 3 PICK UP – 3.15pm 

Thank you  

 

Miss Morris  

Important Dates 
 Friday 23rd October – School breaks up for half term @3.15pm 

 Tuesday 3rd November @8.45am – school reopens 

Don’t Forget! 
 Reading Books have been given out this week – please encourage your child to read regularly at home and please sign 

the reading diary when they do.  Thank-you.  

 Homework will start next week.  

 P.E. lessons are on a Monday.  The children may come to school in their P.E. kit on this day.   

 Children are encouraged to bring a water bottle into school to keep hydrated during the day.  We have reviewed our 
risk assessment and from Monday 14th September, the water bottles will be sent home each night so they can be 
washed thoroughly with hot soapy water.  Thank you for your cooperation.  

 An Overview of what we are learning this term is available on the school website. 

 Please see the ‘Information for Parents’ sheet on the website with additional class information.  Thank you for your 
support and if you have any questions/queries please do not hesitate to contact me via telephone or email 
k.morris@leacof.lancs.sch.uk 

  

 

   Special News! 
 

Curriculum Award – Isabella and Neve 

 

Christian Value – Courage – Reilly 
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